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Annual inspections for Bundaberg bridges 
 
A routine inspection combined with servicing works will be completed in the coming week on Tallon Bridge and 
Cedars Crossing, Bundaberg. 
 
Transport and Main Roads Director-General Neil Scales said the inspections were scheduled to occur outside 
of peak periods to minimise impacts to road users.  
 
“Variable message signs have been put in place advising motorists of the upcoming bridge impacts,” Mr 
Scales said. 
 
“We will have traffic control in place including signs to assist motorists and pedestrians with the changed 
conditions.” 
 
Mr Scales thanked the local community in advance for its understanding and cooperation while the inspections 
were completed. 
 
“We understand the inconvenience any bridge closures have on the community and will complete the 
inspections as quickly as possible,” he said. 
 
Closures to the bridges are as follows: 

• Tallon Bridge will be reduced to single-lane operation from Sunday, 10 November to Wednesday, 13 
November 2019 between 8pm and 5am 

• Cedars Crossing will be closed on Monday, 18 November 2019 from 6am to 6pm. Motorists will be 
required to seek an alternate route. 

 
If you require further information, please contact Transport and Main Roads on 1300 728 390 during business 
hours or email bundaberg.office@tmr.qld.gov.au. 
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